
Bay View Nursing and Rehabilitation cares for people with 
very serious medical acuity, who would otherwise remain in 
hospital care for indefinite periods of time, at an expense of 
3 to 4 times that of our nursing home.

The current population is 90 residents and includes 8 ventilator dependent residents, 
with a waiting list of more than 15;

Our Traumatic Brain Injury Program has 16 residents and are among the most medically 
complex and difficult behavioral residents in the state, often needing 1:1 care.

In 2023 alone, we have turned down up to 30 ventilator patients from across the state, 
as well as 50-60 behavioral residents due to staffing and financial pressures.

Between September 2022 and January 1st of 2023 we increased permanent front line 
wages by an average of 20%.

If Bay View were to close, 25% of the residents or more would likely end up taking up 
badly needed hospital beds for extended periods of time.

Courage Kenny in Golden Valley has already been recognized for providing this very 
high level of care services. Bay View deserves the same treatment.

HF2927/SF2896 would provide immediate financial support 
for Bay View’s operations and avoid a closure/receivership 
for very hard-to-place residents. 
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